
From: Plumb Level Construction
To: Emaleigh Williams
Subject: Snider
Date: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 12:08:03 PM

External Sender - From: (Plumb Level Construction

<plumblevelconstruction@gmail.com>)

This message came from outside your organization.

WARNING This message has originated from an External Source. This may be a phishing email that

can result in unauthorized access. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening

attachments, or clicking links.

Good Afternoon
We will not be the contractor for Kellen Snider for his SFR on Tevis Lane. He will be the
Owner contractor.

-- 
Thanks,
Kevin Bedenbaugh
Plumb Level Construction
386-365-5264
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